
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT 
 _____________________________ 

 

 MEMORANDUM 
 

   

TO:  Board of Directors DATE:  January 20, 2023 

 

FROM: General Manager 

 

SUBJECT: East Bay Paratransit Consortium Overview of Procurements. 

 

 

The East Bay Paratransit (EBP) Consortium is a long-standing partnership between AC Transit 

and BART to deliver ADA-required paratransit services in our overlapping service area.  At the 

January 26, 2023, BART Board meeting, staff will present an informational item on three 

upcoming East Bay Paratransit (EBP) Consortium procurements on which BART has been 

coordinating with our AC Transit partners: 

1. Broker/Service Provider RFP and Amendment, which is the main contract for the 

paratransit service provided by EBP. 

2. Paratransit Coordinator’s Office (PCO) RFP, the contract that hires a liaison to work 

between AC Transit, BART and the service provider. 

3. EBP Scheduling Software Procurement, to purchase software that the service provider 

uses to schedule all paratransit trips. 

 

All three of these procurements will be brought to the Board for consideration of approval over 

the next year. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Val Menotti, Chief Planning and Development Officer, 

at (510) 287-4794. 

 

 

 

 

    ______________________________ 

Robert M. Powers 

 

 

cc: Board Appointed Officers 

 Deputy General Manager 

 Executive Staff 
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